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SGP-7 Landscape Round Table Committee Members Meeting Invitation
1 message

Leajim Villanueva <leajim.villanueva@sgp7.fpe.ph> Fri, Oct 20, 2023 at 8:32 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear RED Mirasol,

The undersigned is the Regional Coordinator for the 7th Operational Phase of the Small Grants Programme in the
Philippines (SGP-7). I am writing to invite you or your representative to a meeting for the Landscape Round Table
Committee members. LRTC membership was affirmed through the National Steering Committee (NSC) meeting as
chaired by DENR) last August 03, 2023.

The meeting shall be held at Coron, Palawan on November 09, 2023. The venue is still being finalized. I shall
communicate further once determined.

Attached is the signed invitation letter for your ready reference.

Best,

Leajim A. Villanueva, PhD
Regional Coordinator
GEF Small Grants Programme-7
Project Management Unit
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